
 

How to Stay Safe Online this Summer 

 

 

Swapping maths for Minecraft 🎮 

English for Instagram 📸 and 

drama for Disney+ 🎬 The 

summer holidays often bring a 

jump in children’s screen time; 

while that can be tolerated by 

busy parents, it does also 

increase the chance of youngsters 

encountering online hazards ⚠️ 

  

Presented in poster format, our 

#WakeUpWednesday guide this 

week highlights some essential 

tips for young people – helping 

them stay safer in the digital world 

and have a more positive 

experience on their consoles, 

phones and tablets over the 

summer break. 

 

Please click here to download the 

guide 

https://nationalcollege.com/guides/summer?utm_campaign=WakeUpWednesday&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=266003159&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_OushA3En-_cnjNmb3-7buVUjFUKTe6_fl8dwytPbhCzzafwnmtFNq2vaYDlBXnAB5SualWFWuWMKqWd1M7iUcSdskcnp6s5WjbsGtCIYd_CmqEr4&utm_content=266003159&utm_source=hs_email

